REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)
William J. Farley Park Project

TOWN OF SCHROEPPEL, NEW YORK
The Town of Schroeppel is requesting proposals from
experienced consultants to assist in the completion of a
Scope and Development of the Park Project.

This project is in part funded by a grant from the NYS Office of Parks, Recreation and
Historic Preservation through Title 9 of the Environmental Protection Act of 1993,

DUE: May 8, 2025
Responses must be submitted as a PDF via email to:
Offices of the Town Clerk
dowens@townofschroeppel.com
For questions about this RFP, please contact Town Clerk Darlene Owens at
(315) 695 —6231 or

dowens@townofschroeppel.com




